
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: May 20, 2021 

Item description/summary: 

Discuss reimbursement agreement with the City of Wheatland for proportional costs of the South 
County infrastructure. This item has been discussed in committees and Board meetings. OPUD has 
requested and accepted funding from Yuba Water Agency for the design, CEQA, property entry and 
acquisition and other project related costs for the South County Infrastructure project. Both OPUD 
and the City of Wheatland will share these proportional costs as outlined in the agreement. To 
provide the most accurate accounting of the actual proportional costs, the costs will be determined 
after bidding of the project. The agreement describes the methods to be used to calculate the 
apportionment.   

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

As stated above 

 

Employee Feedback 

None 

 

Sample Motion: 

Move to approve the reimbursement agreement between OPUD and the City of Wheatland for the 
South County Infrastructure Project.  

Prepared by: 

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager 

 

 


